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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
DOCKET NO. 50-458
GULF STATES UTILITIES COMPANY AND
CAJUN ELECTRIC POWER COOPERATIVE, INC.
RIVER BEND STATION, UNIT 1
REEVALUATION OF ANTITRUST FINDING

Notice is hereby given that counsel for Cajun Electric Power Cooperative,
Inc., the City of Lafayette, Louisiana, Louisiana Energy and Power Authority
and Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government have requested a reevaluation by
the Director of the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation of the "Finding of No
Significant Changes" pursuant to the antitrust review of the captioned nuclear
unit. After further review, | have decided not to change my finding.

A copy of my finding, the reguests for reevaluation, and my reevaluation are
available for public examination and copying, for a fee, at the Commission’s
Public Document Room, 2120 L Street, N.W., Washington, DC 20555.

Dated at Rockville, Marvland, this 6th day of Dec. 1993.

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

Thomes S

Thomas E. Murley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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